
Informational Only 
Public Comment re Express Lanes Safety Enforcement Program  
 
From: Dave Eck  
Date: Thu, Jun 13, 2024 at 11:53 AM 
Subject: Message for the CTIO Board 
To : jennifer uebelher 
 
Hi Jennifer, please pass on to the Board that their ticketing process is a sham. I did 
not receive a first notice of violation, after which I’m informed that the process has 
already moved to adjudication. First off, $150 for a first offense is clearly excessive. 
Then to penalize after an alleged attempt to reach by mail implies an intentional 
attempt to evade liability, which is offensive in itself. 
 
Shameful, transparent process to fill your coffers. Do better. 
 
J. David Eck 
Fugitive from Kangaroo Justice 
 
Response – 6/18/24 
 
Dear Mr. Eck, 

Thank you for your feedback on the Express Lanes Safety Enforcement Program. Your 
comments have been forwarded to CTIO staff and will be included in the board materials for 
the next meeting on June 24th, 2024. 

CTIO is proactively conducting a review of the program with our Board of Directors in July. 
CTIO are reviewing all of the entrance and exit points (including on C-470), signage on the 
roadway, key takeaways, the dispute process, and a number of suggested program changes. 
Feedback received to date will be considered as part of this discussion. Materials associated 
with this meeting will be published on the CTIO website. 

Finally, if you would like to file a dispute or talk to someone about your case, you can visit 
this website and enter your information. 

Best, 

Simon  

 

https://www.codot.gov/programs/ctio/board-meetings/agenda
https://expresslanesafety.com/CO/violations

